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Project UpdateCOUNTY HIGHWAY S
EAST FRONTAGE ROAD TO WIS 31 August 26, 2021
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Flagging Operations on County Highway H  
Monday August 30: 
•	�� Flagging operations on County Highway H (88th Avenue) between WIS 158 (52nd Street) and County Highway S (38th Street) are scheduled to 

begin during daytime hours for approximately one week, while crews work to install storm sewer infrastructure. Traffic will be reduced to one lane 
during these operations. 

Kenosha County, in partnership with the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT), is underway with reconstructing County Highway S  
from the Interstate 94 East Frontage Road to WIS 31, with scheduled completion in late fall 2021. To safely maintain traffic in the work zone in 
conjunction with an adjacent development, the following work will be occurring.

The project team thanks you for your 
patience and cooperation throughout 

this project!

Please note that all work is weather 
dependent and subject to change.
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